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To: All Perspective Bidders for Bid # 111-20 
 
From: Jonathan Geiszler, Director Purchasing & Warehouse 
 
Date: 5/12/2020 
 
Subject: Re-Issuance of Bid 

 
 

 
All, due to the lack of respondents, Bid # 111-20 will be reissued to allow for greater 
participation in the process.  
 
The Bid will re-advertise on Thursday May 14th and Thursday May 21th The new Bid Opening 
Date will be Thursday May 28, 2020. Updated Bid documents have been posted to 
www.nmusd.us/bids. 
 
 
Feel Free to contact me with any additional questions. 
 
 
 
Respectfully; 
 
Jonathan Geiszler  
Director, Purchasing & Warehouse 
 

http://www.nmusd.us/bids

